[image: image1.png]e,

R
aogyn®>

2,

! .
ons et

HEALTHY
SCHOOLS
LONDON

£
1)

THECHURCH M7 o
OFENGLAND  TONAY

OUTSTANDING

LifeSavers

Helping children manage money wisely

RE

Quality Mark W\ zuz:x/‘

ol
[ ey

systars

AOVANCED HEALTHY SCHOOLS 2018 Gold level accreditation




[image: image2.jpg]Headteacher: Mr. C. Cosgrave m J » Secretary: Ms. R. Idris

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. E. Muresan T p Chair of Governors: Fr. Dennis Bradshaw

ST1. JOHN THE DIVINE PRIMARY SCHOOL

WARHAM STREET + CAMBERWELL NEW ROAD -« LONDON -+« SE5 0SX
Telephone: 0207 735 4898 Fax: 0207 735 7179





Thursday 24h February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term. This letter outlines some general class information, and a few reminders that you will need to know to help this term run smoothly.

Our topic for this term is Famous People. The children will be learning about Philippe Petit, the man who walked on a tightrope between towers, the Wright Brothers and the artist Andy Warhol. Attached to this letter you will find a topic map outlining the areas of learning we will cover this term. A copy of this document can also be found on the School website.

I would like to remind parents and carers that children must bring their reading books to school on their allocated day so they can change and get new books.  We ask that you also read with your child at home, every day for at least 10 minutes, doing so not only helps your child’s reading to develop but also helps to promote a love of reading. When you read with your child please remember to comment in your child’s reading record book.

Homework will continue to be given out each Friday. To give children more time to complete it, homework is to be completed and handed in by the following Thursday. Spelling tests will continue to take place on Tuesdays.  I would like to thank you for your continued support in helping your child to complete their weekly homework and to learn their spellings. 

Please be reminded that your child needs to bring in their PE kit at the beginning of each week and then leave it on their peg outside the classroom. Every Friday you will need to take their kit home for washing, remembering to return on the following Monday. Year One will now have PE on a Wednesday and Friday. Please ensure that your child has the correct P.E. kit; leggings and patterned tracksuit bottoms are not permitted and children who wear tights need to have a pair of socks to change into for the lesson. Earrings must be taken out on PE days or tape stuck over their ears. If your child wears shoes with laces, please ensure they know how to tie them. 
On a final note, I look forward to the term ahead; should you have any questions or wish to see me regarding your child, please make an appointment to see me via the school office.

Kind regards,
Miss Wood
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